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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 28th June, our Turtle class are scheduled to visit Cromer’s Amazona Zoo for a day to be inspired by 
the wonderful animals the zoo has to offer.  
 
Their day will be centered around exploring animals from different climates and how they have adapted to suit the 
weather conditions; as we are currently exploring this within our understanding the world vehicle. 
 
Costings: 
Transport – Mini bus hire and fuel - £53.76 
Venue - £8 per pupil 
Number of pupils attending – 8 
Cost per pupil – £14.72 
Subsidised cost per pupil - £10 
 
There is a voluntary contribution of £10.00 required to cover the cost of the visit. On this occasion the school is fully 
subsidising the cost of the transport. We must state that if an adequate amount of voluntary donations are not 
received the trip may not be able to go ahead.  If your child is in receipt of pupil premium funding there is a reduced 
voluntary contribution. As always, please pay via the ParentMail app, this system will also ask you to confirm consent 
for your child to participate. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water to drink. If you wish to order a school packed lunch 
please email the office on office@foulshamprimary.org.uk with your choice of filling (ham, tuna or cheese). These 
will be pre-ordered. Do not order via the Pupil asset app on this occasion. 
 
Children will need to wear school uniform and comfortable footwear for an active day: we would recommend they 
wear trainers.  Please make sure children have a waterproof jacket and if the weather is kind, they will need a sunhat 
with sun lotion applied before school. This is set to be a fun day full of learning; please contact the school office if 
you have any further questions.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
Miss Tinker 
Class teacher 
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